
FEHB Program Carrier Letter
All Carriers

U.S. Office of Personnel Management
                     Office of Insurance Programs

Letter No. 1999-09 Date:   February 18, 1999

Fee-for-service [9]     Experience-rated HMO [9]     Community-rated [9]

SUBJECT: Correction to Disenrollment and Reconciliation Carrier Letter

On February 9, 1999, we sent you a Carrier letter on Disenrollment and Reconciliation.  We

 incorrectly numbered that letter 1998-07.   Please correct it to 1999-07 and fill it accordingly.

Sincerely,

Frank D. Titus
Assistant Director
 for Insurance Programs


